Minutes from the September 7, 2008 FGCC Meeting

* Gary Sargent had made very well-received nametags for the membership
and handed them out.

* Charlie Stout conducted a program on High Dynamic Range (HDR)

photography

- He did a wonderful job of combining PowerPoint with images
he used to create an HDR image

- It was an appropriate length and depth for the audience

- He will offer a part two - a Saturday field trip to take

some photos and then process them - great idea
- The presentation will be placed on the website

+ Bob Jones - announcements

- Introduced the business card designed by Gary Sargent with
photo donated by David Everette
The club approved making some - we will have some available
by our next meeting.
- Bev passed out:
+ invitations for the James Center Show to be mailed to
targeted people
+ 6 posters to be placed around town to advertize the show
- Bob Cole needs help from photographers for the Audubon Society
- Treasurer, Cyane, requested payment of dues as soon as possible
- Gary Sargent also captured another nine members photos for the
members gallery.

* Chuck Spalding presented a review of the surveys sent out this summer

Prizes were given to several folks who got their surveys in early

Terrific charts and graphs

Stated what the program committee was doing to satisfy the
most requested programs

The charts and graphs will be posted on the website

* We had 5 visitors - Sallie Jennings, Peggy Siegel, Tom Scott,
Zach Custalow and Larry Runlon

* Roundtable participants - Al, Bob Cole, Gilpin, John, Kathy, Ed and Pete



